
Announcements 

Fourth Sunday of Lent – Mar. 29th & 30th, 2025 
 

 

1. Next Sunday is Solidarity Sunday. There will be special envelopes for donating to 

Development and Peace. If you wish to send your donation directly to 

Development and Peace, please make your cheque out to them and place it in a 

brown envelope which has their mailing address on it. You will mail this yourself, 

and the organization will send you a receipt.  If you wish, you may make a cheque 

out to Notre Dame Church and place it in the brown envelope with a picture on it 

and no address. We will be responsible for sending the donation and for including 

your donation in your 2025 tax receipt.  

 

2. The Easter Reconciliation Service for Notre Dame Parish will be on Wednesday, 

April 2nd, beginning with Mass at 6:30 pm, followed by examination of conscience 

and confessions. There is no 9:30 am Mass that day.  

 

3. If you are interested in joining Bishop Stephen Hero and Father Maurice Fiolleau 

of Prince Albert on a Holy Year Pilgrimage to Rome, Vatican City and Assisi from 

December 10 – 18, during the 2025 Jubilee Holy Year, please come and learn more 

about it. There will be a detailed presentation at St. Joseph Calasanctius Parish on 

Wednesday, April 9th, at 7:00 p.m.  

 

4. On February 6, 2017, the Catholic Bishops of Saskatchewan wrote a pastoral letter 

titled “On Living through our Dying”. This week we received another letter from 

the Saskatchewan Bishops entitled “Dying with Hope: Living and Walking 

Together”. Copies of this letter are on the bulletin boards, and a few copies are in 

the entrance for anyone interested in taking one. You may also read this letter on 

our Facebook page.  

 

5. Please join us on Friday, April 4th, at 7:00 pm, for the Stations of the Cross led by 

the Knights of Columbus.  

 

6. This weekend brings to a close our Purdy’s Easter Chocolate Sale.  Please have all 

orders in by the end of 5:00 pm Mass on Sunday, March 30th.  

 

For Sunday at 11:00 am Mass only: 

You are all invited for coffee and donuts in St. Bernadette Hall following Mass. Please 

join us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


